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DATE: January 22,2004 
TO: Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
FROM: Lorena A. Holley, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 
RE: Confidential Document No. 05989-00, in Docket No. 040002-EI - 

On May 15,2000, Florida Power and Light (FPL) filed with the Commission its Motion for 
Protective Order Regarding Confidential Information Required to be Filed as Part of True-Up Filing 
in Docket No. 000002-EI. The subject of FPL's request was Document No. 05989-00, filed on May 
15,2000. By Order No. PSC-00-2080-CFO-EG, issuedNovember 1,2000, the Commission granted 
FPL's Motion, and Document No. 05989-00 was deemed confidential for a period of 36 months. 

On October 29,2003, FPL filed its First Request for Extension of Confidential Classification 
for Document No. 05989-00. The information that is the subject of FPL's request contains 
customer-specific information intended to support claimed energy savings in FPL's 2000 
conservation adjustments. As such, that information is no longer needed by Commission to conduct 
its business. Accordingly, pursuant to Rule 25-22.004(9)(b), Florida Administrative Code, 
Document No. 05989-00 should be returned to the company. Furthermore, upon the return of this 
information to the company, FPL's First Request for Extension of Confidential Classification, filed 
October 29,2003, should be considered moot. 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Ballinger, Colson) 


